
Land acquired for new
high school in Bungendore

In accordance with the Land Acquisition (Just Terms Compensation) Act 1993, 
School Infrastructure NSW hereby advises that the Minister for Education 
and Early Learning (Minister) has acquired land for the new high school in 
Bungendore. The acquisition notice as signed by the Minister and approved 
by the Governor appeared in the NSW Government Gazette on 26 April 2022 
as extracted below, and is available in full at: 
www.gazette.legislation.nsw.gov.au/so/download.w3p?id=Gazette_2022_202
2-180.pdf

For more information about this project contact School Infrastructure NSW:
Phone: 1300 482 651    Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au
Website: schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au


